
 

 

Date:  November 04, 2020 
To:   All Customers 
Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications:  

• We have received notification from all domestic steel pipe 
manufacturers of an approximate 5% increase on all fire sprinkler 
pipe effective immediately. 

• Fire End & Croker has announced a 4.5% increase on all products 
effective November 30, 2020. 

• Anvil & Smith-Cooper International has announced a 7-9% increase 
for the below product groups effective December 21, 2020. 

• Anvil-Strut Channel 
• Anvil-Strut Fittings 

• Johnson Controls (Tyco) has announced a 2-6% increase across 
their Sprinkler, CPVC, Grooved, Valves and Devices product lines 
effective January 5, 2021. 

• Watts has announced a 5.1% increase on Watts, Ames and Febco 
products effective January 11, 2021. 
 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  

 


